
Grading Rubric: Geometric Tape Murals 

 
Teacher Name: Mrs. McCullers 
 
 
Student Name:     __________________________________________________________ 
 
Team Members: ___________________________________________________________ 

 

 

CATEGORY  25  20  15  10  
Use of Class 
Time  

Used time well 
during each class 
period. Focused on 
getting the project 
done. Never 
distracted others.  

Used time well 
during each class 
period. Usually 
focused on getting 
the project done and 
never distracted 
others.  

Used some of the 
time well during each 
class period. There 
was some focus on 
getting the project 
done but 
occasionally 
distracted others.  

Did not use class 
time to focus on the 
project OR often 
distracted others.  

Artwork  The project is 
exceptionally 
attractive in terms of 
design, layout & 
composition.  

The project is 
attractive in terms of 
design, layout & 
composition. 

The project is 
acceptably attractive 
though it may lack in 
design, layout & 
composition. 

The project is very 
poorly designed. It is 
not attractive.  

Required 
Elements  

The project contains 
geometry; is 
interactive; and 
works well on the 
chosen space; and is 
photographed. 

The project contains 
geometry; is 
somewhat 
interactive; and 
works well on the 
chosen space; and 
is photographed. 

The project contains 
shapes; lacks 
interaction aspect; 
and somewhat works 
on the chosen 
space; may or may 
not be 
photographed. 

The project does not 
contain geometric 
shapes; is not 
interactive and does 
not work on the 
chosen space. It is 
not photographed. 

Collaboration  Student took on a 
leadership role. They 
were an asset to 
their team; 
participated in ideas 
and helped with the 
creation of design. 

Student was an 
asset to their team 
and participated in 
ideas and helped 
with creation of 
design. 

Student somewhat 
participated with 
ideas and creation of 
design. 

Student allowed 
other team members 
to do all the work.  

 
 
Overall Grade: _________ 
 
Comments: 
 


